
Rich May attorney Danielle Justo attended the Gala in celebration of Habitat for Humanity
of Greater Plymouth’s 25  Anniversary.  As a former board member and site committee
chair, she has assisted with eight builds in Plymouth, Kingston and Carver. Over the years,
Danielle also obtained Community Preservation Act and Pinehills Affordable Housing
Charitable Trust grants, donations of land, and other town permitting and state affordable
housing approvals.  She now sits on the organization’s Advisory Council and continues to
assist in pro bono work, as well as maintaining strategic corporate relationships. In
particular, the Pinehills Trust has been an amazing partner in supporting the mission of
providing decent, affordable housing to working families in the Greater Plymouth area. Rich
May congratulates Habitat for Humanity on this ongoing and important work!
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